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Morrisons have launched their ‘Ask for Henry’ campaign! 

From the 26th October you can ‘Ask for Henry’ at any 

Morrisons café, and receive a jacket potato with beans FREE! 

Upcoming events 

 

• Friday 18th November – Children in Need  

• Wednesday 30th November- Cycling proficiency 

• Wednesday 30th November – Year 1 dental survey 

• Thursday 8th December- Christmas jumper day 

• Friday 9th December- Theatr Hafren Demon Dentist show 

• Wednesday 14th December- Christmas dinner/ Christmas carol 

service at 6:00 at Church 

• Wednesday 21st December – Awards assembly 9:00/ Christmas 

Party ( we will be asking for food donations nearer the time) 

• Friday 10th February – Bingo fund raiser at 6:00 

 

This years’ Children in Need campaign is ‘positive relationships.’ 

On Friday 18th November we will be celebrating by dressing up in spots, patterns or as a 

positive role model. If you are able to send in a donation that would be very much 

appreciated. 

Stay and Play 

Our first baby and toddler Stay and Play group started on Wednesday 9th November. 

Please spread the word – it is a free session for parents and preschool children 1:30 - 3:00 

every Wednesday in the school hall. 

Cycling Proficiency  

30-11-22 

This will be for year 5 

and 6 pupils. They will 

require a roadworthy 

bike and helmet. If your 

child passed this last 

year they will not need 

to re-do this again. 

Wanted! 

Please send in any shoeboxes 

or similar sized boxes into 

school by Thursday 1st 

December for our World Cup 

D&T day. 

Headlice! 

Sorry there is a bit of an 

outbreak , please can you 

check hair on a regular basis. 

Fundraising 

Cauliflower Cards raised £68, Halloween disco raised £63.56 after costs. Thank you to Miss Emma and Mrs Maddox 

for organising this. The Steam Rally have donated money to buy new netball posts which have already arrived – a big thank 

you to them. 

Demon Dentist- We have a grant to cover all the cost of transport and most of the ticket cost, so will be asking for a minimal 

donation . A letter will come out very soon. 

 


